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To the business partners of the BAUMANN Group 

 

 

 
 
 

 
Date:  14 July 2020 
 

 
 

 

 

Update to operations at BAUMANN 

 

 

Dear business partner, 

 
The impact of the Corona Pandemic on the global economy is a major challenge for all of us. Most of 

Europe's borders have now been opened, and the restrictions set by governments in recent months 

are being gradually reduced. The economy is recovering only slowly. At BAUMANN, the global task 

force team continues to monitor the situation and coordinates all measures to ensure the continued 

operation of the plants. 

Current situation  

All our plants located around the world have resumed operations. Due to the lower order situation, 

some plants are running at a lower capacity. Every plant communicates the details of operational 

constraints directly with the business partners concerned.  

 

At all plants, strict hygiene measures are in place, in line with the requirements of the local authorities. 
There are regular observation tours to ensure the implementation and effectiveness of the defined 

measures. Please understand that direct personal contact with external persons such as customers, 

suppliers and service providers through our employees as well as travel activities will be reduced to a 

minimum until further notice in order to protect our employees and our production in the best possible 

way. 

 

Cooperation with business partners 

BAUMANN would like to thank all its business partners for their cooperative and constructive 

collaboration during this extraordinary crisis. To ensure an optimal adjustment of capacities and 

coordination in the supply chain we continue to ask our customers to inform us of any adjustments in 

the planning of their call-offs as early as possible so that we can guarantee the necessary capacities at 

our company and our supply chain. Our customer service is available for questions. 

 

We look forward to a further cooperative collaboration with you. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Thomas H. Rüegg 
CEO BAUMANN Group 

http://www.baumann-group.com/

